Dear Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, and Members of the House Criminal Justice Committee,
thank you for hearing our committee’s support testimony for HB 245!

It is so very important to protect our children and we are thankful to have women like you in office who
know how very important of a task that is.

| urge the committee to vote YES on HB 245.

Sincerely,
Bert and Maria Morrison



